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22.5.23 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of children in Year 4/5/6 choir 
 

Performance at Arbury Carnival, Saturday 10th June 
 

Our choir has been invited to perform in the arena at Arbury Carnival on Saturday 10th June.  We 
will be performing between 12.55pm and 1.05pm, so it is just a short performance. 
 
We know that Saturdays are often busy for children if they are involved in different activities and 
clubs, but if your child is able to come along and perform on this occasion, that would be 
wonderful!  This is the first time in many years that our school choir will be taking part in the 
arena. 
 
We will meet at the arena from 12.45pm, on the Arbury Town Park area on Campkin Road next to 
Arbury Community Centre.  Children can wear whatever they wish.  
 
Please return the slip below to Miss Pearson or Mrs Rawlins to let us know if your child will be 
coming, or email Mrs Rawlins at drawlins@arbury.cambs.sch.uk if that is easier. 
 
Thank you. 
Kind regards 
 
Diane Rawlins   Amy Pearson 
Assistant Headteacher Choir leader 
 

 
 
Please return to Miss Pearson or Mrs Rawlins – thank you! 
 

Performance at Arbury Carnival:  Saturday 10th June 
 
Child’s name: ______________________________________________ 
 

My child will be able to perform at this event   
(Emergency contact number in case needed:  ______________________________) 
 

 
 
 My child is not able to perform at this event 
 

 
Parent/carer:  ________________________________________ 
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